
 

Offerings can be dropped off in the mail slot located to the right of the front doors at the main 

entrance at church.  It drops into a locked box inside the building.  Thank you for using it. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 
 
 

 
                                                        Beginning June 6th 

                                                       In-Person worship at 10:00 A.M. 
 

  

  
    Thursday, July 15th 
      Friday, July 16th 
    Saturday, July 17th 
   9:00 A.M. – 4:00 P.M. 
 

We will accept donations June 27 - July 
9th. Anything brought in after July 9th 
needs to be priced and the donor needs 
to set it out on the correct table. Your 
help is needed; please sign up on the 
bulletin board in the Narthex. 

Contacts 
Tom Gilbert, President - appraise1@ameritech.net 
Brandi Lavely, Secretary - bdueweke@yahoo.com 
Pastor Susanna Muzzin - pastorsusannaaglc@gmail.com 

 
 

Bible Study in person and on Zoom 
The Gospel of Matthew 

Wednesdays 10:00 am 
The link is sent via e-mail or call the 

church office 

 

Congratulations to our Graduates: 
Alex Boccaccio – Lamphere High 
Christian Engalan – MBA, Walsh College 
Genna MacPhee – BFA, Wayne State  
London McDonald – Lamphere High 
Stephanie Miks – Oakland University 
Elspeth Muzzin – MSW,  Wayne State 
Olivia Pine – Eisenhower High 
Noelle Yasso - Eisenhower High 
 

We know that some people will still need to worship 
from home because of health concerns.  Services will 
be recorded and will be posted on our website. 
 
For those who choose to worship In-Person we ask that 
you: 

• Wear a mask for our first few Sundays together. 

• Please use hand sanitizer as you enter the 
building. 

• Practice Social Distancing. 

• Sing with masks on the first few weeks. 

• Pick up a communion kit as you enter for 
worship. 

• Use fist bumps, elbow bumps or waves to share 
the peace. 

 
Sunday Worship audio and video recordings will be 
posted on Amazing Grace’s Facebook page, Pastor 
Susanna’s Facebook page, and Amazing Grace’s website 
on Sunday afternoons.  We will begin livestreaming in 
July. 
 
Morning Prayer videos are posted Monday – Friday on 
Amazing Grace’s Facebook page, Pastor Susanna’s 
Facebook page, and Amazing Grace’s website. 
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